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Dear Parents, 
 
Please review the following document.  Teachers and staff will communicate with students 
about classwork via the following channels, including but not limited to: email (for applicable 
grades), SeeSaw and Google Classroom.  It is very important for all parents to consent so your 
child can receive assignments and be able to communicate with teachers about classwork.  

 
 
 
 

ANNUNCIATION CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
DISCLOSURE, AUTHORIZATION AND CONSENT FOR SOCIAL MEDIA OR OTHER ELECTRONIC 

COMMUNICATION INVOLVING MINORS 

 
 

In order to ensure transparency and parental involvement, Annunciation Catholic School has created this 
consent form so that parents and guardians may provide authorization for Annunciation Catholic School 
leaders to electronically communicate with minors. Such communications must comply with Annunciation 
Catholic School policies, including restrictions on private communications with minors. 
 
I grant permission for staff or other leaders of Annunciation Catholic School to communicate with My Child 
electronically. I understand that such communications are for Annunciation Catholic School purposes only and 
may involve group communications relating to Annunciation Catholic School activities. Further, I understand 
and authorize that such electronic communications may be made via email, digital networking, and other 
electronic means. 
 
This Disclosure, Authorizations, and Consent form is valid for one year.  
 
If I choose to rescind this authorization and consent, I agree that I will Annunciation Catholic School in writing 
and that this rescission will not take effect until it is received by Annunciation Catholic School. 
 
I have read the above Disclosure, Authorizations, and Consent, have had the opportunity to consider 
their terms, and understand them. I execute this document voluntarily and with knowledge of its 
significance. 
 
 
 
 
 


